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DepEd Task Force COVID-19 
MEMORANDUM No. 103 
01 September 2020 
 

For: All DepEd Central Office Employees 
 

Subject: SURVEY ON DEPED CO EMPLOYEES VACCINATIONS 
 
 

The DepEd Central Office Task Force COVID-19 (DTFC), through the 
Administrative Service, is exploring the possibility of providing flu and pneumonia 
vaccines to DepEd CO employees, to be charged against GSD fund for AMPE.  

 
While the Flu Vaccine will be available for all CO employees, whether on 

skeleton workforce or work from home arrangement, employees who are 45 years 
old and above will be prioritized. 

  
This survey is being conducted in order to determine the number of 

employees who are interested to avail of these vaccinations, for purposes of cost 
estimations.  It is understood that there may be some employees who may have 
already had their flu and/or pneumonia shots.  Moreover, the flu shot is taken 
yearly while the pneumonia shot, every five (5) years.   
 

In this regard, interested employees are encouraged to accomplish the online 
survey form at https://bit.ly/3l2Ne2u on or before 10 September 2020. 
 

For immediate and appropriate action. 
 
 
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 

   Chairperson, DepEd Task Force COVID-19 
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